
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

Gulf LNG Liquefaction Company, LLC                                     Docket No. PF13-4-000
Gulf LNG Energy, LLC         
Gulf LNG Pipelines, LLC

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME

(August 27, 2014)

On July 31, 2014, the Commission issued a “Notice of Intent to Prepare an 
Environmental Impact Statement for the Planned Gulf LNG Liquefaction Project, 
Request for Comments on Environmental Issues, and Notice of Public Scoping Meeting” 
(NOI).  The NOI identified September 1, 2014 as the close of the scoping period.  It has 
come to our attention that the environmental mailing list was not provided timely copies 
of the NOI.  Therefore, notice is hereby given that the scoping period is extended to 
September 15, 2014.

Please see the July 31, 2014 NOI for more information on the project, including 
how to file comments with the Commission.

Nathaniel J. Davis, Sr.,
Deputy Secretary.
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